
 

HBES PTA 

We would like to extend an enormous THANK 

YOU to the 90 students who participated in our 

1st Annual Baymen Gingerbread Contest.  The 

school is full of cheer and it brings us immense 

joy to see your incredible creations lining our 

hallways.  Your hard work, creativity and love is 

shown in each and every house. 

 

          

     

*Look out for our January bulletin board design 

chosen by our raffle winner Ayleen Chobya* 

LOVE HB! 


